2025-2026 Free & Reduced School Meals Application

Dear Parent(s)/Guardians(s),

As we work to serve our Clippers nutritionally, please be aware that students who were
on the free and reduced meal program last school year have until September 26th to
submit an application for this school year. After September 26th, if an application is
not received, your child will return to full pay status. To prevent this change, please
complete your free/reduced forms and send them to school with your child as soon as

possible.

Why It Matters For EVERY Family to Apply

e It provides additional funding for our schools. Completed applications help
the district secure vital funding for technology, internet access,
instructional support, and more.

e You could save money on college readiness exams. Eligible students may
receive reduced fees for the SAT, ACT, and AP exams, while gaining access
to scholarship opportunities. (Only one application needed per family)

Please remember to submit your application
by September 26,

Thank you,

Tina Minamyer



